


something that could be worse than Grenfell, if the worst was to happen.

Then the tube station would eventually have to be rebuilt to cope with the additional
1000s of people moving into the area, the station would have to be closed and we
would have a nightmare scenario like there is at Colindale and the use of unreliable
replacement buses. 

This development will overshadow the whole area and deprive existing residents in the
surrounding roads of a lot of natural light if the tower blocks were to be built and in the
years whilst being built having to put up with the dust and noise pollution in the area,
which will have a negative impact on the air quality and yet some people will still have
to pay ULEZ and it will turn the area into a concrete jungle just like Colindale and
Wembley. 

The council should concentrate on improving the area as it stands now, make social
housing and medical and community facilities a priority and seek out other proposals
that benefit the local area, not a foreign developer who has no care for the area, they
will build, see and move on to the next unrealistic development. 

My family use the bus / tub o our weekly shopping in the
area and live in the in the  car park and I what this
development will do to the




